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Hi Steve,
I want to pass on the Communities thanks for completion of the Higgs Rd footpath. I believe
various householders have communicated with you over certain individual requirements and
there is a bit of tidying up to do. This included trimming trees at 115 Higgs advised to you by
Trish Smith.
There is one question I have been asked: - will the final gravel section at the western end
(Higgs-Mapua Drive roundabout) be sealed? 

It is great to see the Mapua School Refuge Crossing is almost complete. Despite the varying
views on its safety it is certainly going to tidy up that corner. I will check in later in the year
on when the pipe work is to start.
Regards
Wayne
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